
Statcline 4-H Club 
October 2021 Monthly Report

Stateline 4-H Club started the 2021-2022 year strong! National 4-H Week was Oct. 3-9, 
2021. We started the week with Sunday church observation at Grace Bible in Kiowa, KS. On 
Monday, a display table was put together at Kiowa Prescription Plus. Wednesday members wore 
his/her 4-H shirts to school and our National 4-H Committee consisting of Callen Corr, Jancey 
Goodno, Janda Goodno, Breckyn Hiltner and Keagan McMurray went to every class at South 
Barber K-6 and talked about what projects they were in and what they like about 4-H. The 
committee also handed out promotional goodie bags they had put together to each student.
On Oct. 13, five members attended the Poland Angus Livestock Judging Contest. Callen Corr, 
Jancey Goodno, Janda Goodno & Breckyn Hiltner received 3rd place Jr. team and Keagan 
McMurray was on the 1st place Sr. team. Our monthly meeting was held on Oct. 17, 2021 at 
5pm at the Hardtner Community Center. Leader, Amanda Corr, reminded members of the 
enrollment deadline and the time and place of the Barber County Cattlemen’s Trade Show and 
Auction and 4-H Achievement Banquet. She also announced that Cort Blunk was voted in as 
Barber County 4-H Council Treasurer. Cort Blunk and Callen Corr volunteered to be the 
presenters at the Achievement Banquet for the Friends of 4-H, May Precision Ag, & 4-H 
Alumni, Slater Blick. It was also voted to have a Pumpkin Decorating/4-H Promotion booth at 
Kiowa Fall Fest. Finally the club discussed setting out Food Bank donation boxes in November. 
We ended the meeting with Breckyn Hiltner giving a Swine Project Talk. Our booth at Kiowa 
Fall Fest was fantastic as kids had a great time decorating pumpkins, getting 4-H goodies and 
Halloween safety tips and a glow stick. Stay well, stay safe and 4-H on!!

Sincerely,
Callen Corr 
Stateline 4-H Reporter


